Message

From: Mindala Wilcox [/O=INGLEWOOD/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=B46BFD8A1E12482FB4F973BEA21D23C4-MINDALA WILCOX]

Sent: 1/29/2019 9:50:47 AM

To: Lisa Trifiletti [lisa@trifiletticonsulting.com]

cC: Louis Atwell [/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=426f25fc3ed241e89930f3d92517e5b6-Louis Atwell]; Christopher E. Jackson
[/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=d28bfd2b0f274cd8af3119a3b715d010-Christopher E.]

Subject: IBEC: Caltrans Letter

Hi Lisa,
Per the meeting with Caltrans today, please coordinate preparation of a draft letter on the thresholds for my
review. Thanks.

Respectfully,

Mindy Wilcox, AICP : Planning Manager : City of Inglewood

Economic and Community Development Department
Planning Division : One Manchester Boulevard : Inglewood, CA 90301
V(310) 412-5230 : F{(310) 412-5681 : mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org

EXCELLENCE in Public Service. COMMITMENT to Problem Solving. DETERMINATION to Succeed.

MLESSE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EBAIL.



